
 

From: Zbell, Jennifer  

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 4:22 PM 

To: White, Daphne <Daphne.White@WILTONCT.ORG> 

Subject: 481 Danbury Road 

 

HI Daphne 

The health department has approved the additions to 481 Danbury Road. 

Jennifer 

 

Jennifer M. Zbell, RS 

Sanitarian 

Wilton Health Dept. 

Town Hall Annex 

203-563-0176 
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